
Report received from the Fishermen’s mission regarding National 
Fishermen’s Memorial Day Sunday 12 May 2024. 

 
We have now confirmed the details of our fishing memorial service on May 
12th. I intend to begin at 11am from the South Pier, by the fishing 
sculpture. There will be a service of around 30 minutes which will include 
some readings, prayers and a brief talk about those lost at sea from the 
local area. I will advertise the event on our Facebook page and there will be 
information available to share (TBC) on other local websites. The order of 
service will be finalised once next Wednesday’s meeting has confirmed 
any outstanding details. I would not expect wreaths to be laid, though 
flowers may be. 

I would like advice on the general logistics of the event such as seating, 
alternative accommodation/venue and anything I may have forgotten. 


